
 

 

Consolato Generale d’Italia a Toronto 
 

 

PRESS  RELEASE 

 

The Consulate General of Italy and the Canadian Italian Business and Professional 

Association (CIBPA) of Toronto are pleased to announce the launch of a “Request for 

Expressions of Interest” to enhance the full potential of 136 Beverley Street in 

Toronto, historically known as ‘Chudleigh House’. 

Expressions of Interest must be submitted by March 22, 2018 by 2:00pm EST.  

Additional information is available on the Consulate and CIBPA websites: 

www.constoronto.esteri.it; www.toronto.cibpa.com.  

All inquiries regarding the Property should be directed to CBRE Limited, Brokerage, as 

Advisor for the Owner: 

 
CBRE Limited, Brokerage 
Toronto Downtown Office 
145 King Street West, Suite 1100 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1J8 
 
Peter D. Senst 
President Canadian Capital Markets 
416 815 2355 
peter.senst@cbre.com 
 

Casey T. Gallagher 
Executive Vice President 
416 815 2398 
casey.gallagher@cbre.com 
 
Arlin Markowitz 
Senior Vice President 
416 815 2374 
arlin.markowitz@cbre.com 

 

 

 

 

Toronto, February 8, 2018 

http://www.constoronto.esteri.it/
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